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AGENDA ITEM DECISION 

4. Future Delivery of Positive 
Futures in Rushcliffe 

Cabinet RESOLVED that: 
 
a) the Positive Futures project be extended beyond 

Cotgrave to include the target areas of Radcliffe 
on Trent, Bingham West and South Keyworth 
wards by 2014/15; 

 
b) the work of Positive Futures be targeted to 

include a cohort of young people aged between 
10 and 24 from each of the identified areas over 
the next 4 years; 

 
c) the Positive Futures team’s intention to deliver its 

work in partnership with South Nottinghamshire 
Academy, South Wolds and Toothill secondary 
schools in the form of mentoring and behavioural 
support for identified young people, and also 
within the community to provide increased sport 
and physical activity provision in the identified 
geographical areas for all young people, be 
supported;  

 
d) the Section 151 Officer be given delegated 

authority to approve the future loan to grant 
conversions based on the achievement of the 
outputs outlined in the performance management 
framework which will be monitored by the 
Positive Futures Management Board, in 
consultation with the Chief Executive and the 
Cabinet Portfolio Holder for Resources.  

 



 

 

AGENDA ITEM DECISION 

5. Community Governance 
Review - Edwalton 

Cabinet RESOLVED that: 
 
a) the process involved for the delivery of a 

Community Governance Review, the proposed 
timetable and the associated resource 
implications be noted; 

 
b) a cross party Member Group be established to 

consider the Council’s position in response to the 
consultation to be undertaken as part of the 
review;  

 
c) the Member Group terms of reference be 

endorsed and referred to Council for approval 
(appendix 4 of the report); 

 
d) the terms of reference for the Community 

Governance Review as set out in appendix 2 of 
the report be referred to Council for approval in 
order that the process can commence in line with 
the proposed timetable in appendix 3 of the 
report.  

 

6. Local Government Boundary 
Commission Review – 
Implications for Rushcliffe 

 
Cabinet RESOLVED that Council be recommended 
to:  
 
a) consider and recognise the key areas of work 

required in order to implement the Local 
Boundary Commission for England’s 
recommendations; and  
 

b) receive further reports in respect of these key 
work areas as and when necessary.  

 

 
As there are no key decisions the Call In Procedure does not apply. All decisions will 
be actioned immediately with the exception of those referred to Council (shown in 
italics). 
 


